
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bogotá, September 14, 2016 

 

 

Editors 

Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad 

Instituto de Biología - UNAM 

México 

 

Ref. submission letter for Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad 

 

Dear Editors 

 

Please find enclosed the manuscript titled: “Margay also hide their spots: first records of 

melanistic Leopardus wiedii from Colombia and Costa Rica” for consideration for publication in 

your prestigious journal. Our manuscript presents the first records for mealinistic Margays from 

across its distribution, with a brief discussion on its ecological significance. These novel records 

provide new information both for the species and melanism, shading lights into this interesting 

phenomena. 

 

Suggested reviewers for this manuscript are: Dr. Anthony Giordano (species1@hotmail.com), Dr. 

Antonio de la Torre (adelatorre@iecologia.unam.mx) and Dr. Cuauhtémoc Chaves 

(j.chavez@correo.ler.uam.mx). 

 

By the submission of this letter the authors confirm that the ideas presented in the manuscript 

are original and have not been submitted or are been considered by any other academic or 

scientific publication. All authors and their institutions fully agree with the content and ideas 

expressed in the manuscript and certify that they do not represent conflict of interest, and no 

other authors were involved or are entitled to appear in the manuscript. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

José F. González-Maya, Ph.D. 

Author for Correspondence 


